
Happy Monday!
I hope this past week has gone well for you. My week 
ended up being very different than I expected! On 
Monday I began to have cold-like symptoms. On 
Tuesday I had a high fever and found out that I had 
the flu. I have spent the week resting and hydrating. 
Being sick can be an isolating thing, but while I have 
been alone physically, I have felt such love and care 
from my community here. I received daily messages 
asking how I was feeling and if I needed anything. I 
was blessed with homemade soup and pasta, juice, 
medicine, oranges, etc. So many have been so kind 
and generous and my heart is very thankful. God is 
good! Please pray for my continued recovery. I have 
been fever free for a couple days now and am defi-
nitely improving but am not quite at 100% yet. 

I am very honored that my home sending church has 
reached out to me to have a live zoom call tomorrow 
during the church services. I will share some pictures 
and talk a bit about life and ministry here in Spain. If 
you would like to watch the live stream you can do so 
at this link: https://live.restonbible.org/ Lord willing, 
I will be sharing at both the 9:00 and the 10:45 ser-
vices. If you are interested in seeing the call but are 
unable to watch the live stream, please let me know 
and I can email you a recording. :-)

 Perspectives Zoom meeting

Example of all of the liquids that I have 
been consuming this week

Homemade soup
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PRAISE AND PRAYER ITEMS:
*	 Praise God for Pedro’s family, Mercedes, and David and Elsa who 

have served and loved on me during my week with flu. Please pray 
for the Lord’s special blessing over these dear people. 

*	 Praise God that we had the Zoom meeting for Perspectives on 
Thursday and many were able to attend. There are currently 21 stu-
dents enrolled in the class, praise God!

*	 Please pray for Pedro’s family. They have a family member who is 
very close to passing away from cancer. Please pray for the Lord to 
save this man’s soul and for his wife and 3 kids to have strength and 
peace that only He could give. 

*	 Please keep praying for wisdom and creativity in planning the 
women’s event in February.

*	 Please keep praying for logistical details of the Evangelism Training 
in March. 


